
cara p. o. box 5011 kingsville, texas 78364 - 5011 512 - 595 - 5795

September 30, 1988

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G. I. Forum
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, TX 78408

Dear Dr. Garcia;

On behalf of the Corpus Christi Minority Business
Development Center, and CARA, Inc., I want to thank you for being
with us at the Awards Luncheon for prisei... 1 1 1.d Minority EnL el

Development Week conference on September 22, 1988. It was an
honor to have you lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Dr. Garcia, also thank you for the two copies of the "Las
Colonias" material. If the Corpus Christi Minority Business
Development Center or CARA, Inc. can be of any assistance, please
let me know.
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